
Hello everybody, 

 

For those members that were not present at our last club meeting, I want to let you know that I am 

leading a… LATE LUNCH cruise to Thurber on Saturday, April 4th. We will meet in Benbrook at the Cube 

Smart Storage parking lot at 11:30 AM, with our drivers meeting at 11:45 am and depart at 12:00 pm for 

Thurber and the Restaurant On New York Hill. Cube Smart's address is 8510 Benbrook Blvd. If you want 

to go, I need you to email me at geyerdrill@aol.com and let me know ASAP as I need a total head count 

for the restaurant. Those members that have already signed up need not respond. Do not use the reply 

button as this will go to all members.  

 

The restaurant will allow you to BYOB if you so desire. Also there is a small museum within walking 

distance and for those collecting Cruiser Points, there are several points of interest close by. So pull that 

Corvette out of the garage and  lets go cruising. 

 

Robert Geyer 

Chairperson 

 

David Gill  

Co-Chairperson 
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